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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I am writing to say how amazing your children are! They have come back, settled 
well and learning is in full swing. September has been fabulous! 
 
We would like to welcome all our new families in Reception Class, your children are 
a credit to you. They are keen and eager to learn and we can’t wait to spend the next 
seven years guiding them on their learning journey with your help and support.  
 
Year 6 had an amazing time at Robinwood (pictures are on Twitter). They took part 
in lots of different activities and challenged themselves. Well done Year 6, we are 
hopeful for an amazing last year with you and your families.    
 
We want to get some activities up and running outside for all classes and invite 
parents and carers to take part, but we do need to do this in a safe and sensible 
manner, so look out for an email from the class teacher over the next couple of 
weeks.   
 
Just a reminder that the teaching staff put pictures on Twitter.  If you are unable to 
follow us, don’t worry as the Twitter feed is on the website, so you can always find 
out what is going on in school by scrolling through the website! Here are the links 
you will need: 
 
https://mottram.tameside.sch.uk/ - website  
@MottramCofE – Twitter 
 
We will be having our parent consultation meetings the week beginning Monday 18th 
October; further information will follow next week. We will be offering virtual meetings 
and telephone calls; these are limited to one per family.  
 
Looking forward, we are hoping to have iSing pop this year in church for our whole 
school performance with the show taking place on Thursday 9th December. We will 
also be holding a carol service in church on Friday 10th at 1:30pm, keep your fingers 
crossed! 
 
Mrs Scattergood and the Mottram Team 
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